
 
 
 

UPCOMING EXHIBITIONS 

 
The Call for Entries for the Artists’ Choice exhibition will arrive in your email box 
next week. 

 
We are in the final stages of selecting galleries for the Open Juried Exhibition and 
the Photography Exhibition. There is the possibility that both exhibitions 
will be online only. 

 
In either case, plan for an online Smart Sheets submission process. 

 
Also, the Exhibition Committee may have found a nice gallery for a Pop-Up 
Exhibition over in Highland Park. This might be for a low price point holiday 
exhibition. We will tell you more next month. 

 
Volunteers will be needed for ACE in October including installation of art, helping 
out during the reception and closing day. 
Give this some thought and email us to volunteer. 

 
 

Thanks everyone, 

Larry, Art and Tom 

mailto:Exhibitions@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org

